


Principal’s Message
Dear Parents, Teachers, and Students,
  It is with great excitement that we
present the first edition of our monthly
magazine, Trailblazers Junior. This
initiative serves as an opportunity to
showcase the lively talent of our young
learners and to keep parents informed
about the exciting activities and programs
taking place within our school. Through
this magazine, we aim to create a closer
connection between the school and the
families, sharing moments of growth,
creativity, and learning.
  As we embark on this new year, may it
bring about positive change, increased
knowledge, and a deeper understanding of
the values that will shape our children's
future. Together, we can make a
difference.

Mrs. Roshni George 
 Principal
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Happy Earth Day
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LEARN AND GROW
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  Dear Parents,

     Greetings from The Theophilian Family!

We are truly grateful to have you as part of our

growing community. Thank you for placing your trust

in us and allowing us the privilege of nurturing and

guiding your precious children. We assure you that we

will walk hand in hand with them through every step of

their educational journey, ensuring they feel

supported, encouraged, and valued.

      As our Principal beautifully expressed, education is

a shared responsibility where both parents and

teachers work together to foster a child's overall

development. Each of you brings unique experiences

and expertise from your respective fields, and we

deeply believe that your talents can greatly enrich the

learning environment at our school.

     

A Note to parents



       We warmly invite you to share your knowledge,

skills, and professional experiences with our students.

Whether through interactive sessions, workshops,

storytelling, or demonstrations, your involvement can

provide real-world insights and inspire our young

learners in meaningful ways. Should you feel that your

expertise could contribute to the school’s activities at

any level, please feel free to reach out to us. We would

be delighted to facilitate opportunities for you to

engage with the children and make learning even more

dynamic and joyful.

    Let us work hand in hand to build a nurturing space

where knowledge, values, and virtues grow together,

just as we envision for every Theophilian.


